

Reading Comprehension

lama	Start time	End time .
Naille	Start time	ciid tiiile

Read the story. Then answer the questions.

A Day at Wet World

Logan's father had taken the family to Wet World, a water park about two hours from where they lived. It had been a long drive, but the family was finally there. Logan was very excited because his dad had let him bring his best friend, Kevin, along. Now, the two boys were trying to decide which ride they should visit first. "Let's go on the Giant Slide," Kevin suggested. "It looks like a lot of fun." "It's kind of crowded, though," Logan pointed out. "We should probably go somewhere else for now and come back to the Giant Slide later." "I guess so," Kevin agreed. He and Logan discussed some of the other rides and finally settled on the Wild Raft Ride. After the Wild Raft Ride, the boys debated whether they should go back to the Giant Slide or try the Super Soak Diving Tower. They chose the diving tower. When they got to the tower, they realized that it was a very long climb to the top. Neither boy wanted to admit feeling scared. But neither boy really wanted to dive from that height. For a minute, they looked at each other. "You go first," suggested Logan. "No, you," Kevin insisted. Suddenly each boy realized that the other was just as nervous. Finally, Logan said, "I'll go if you'll go. Follow me." "It's a deal," said Kevin. Slowly and uneasily, Logan and Kevin made their way to the top of the tower. Kevin said, "Go ahead, you can do it!" Logan nodded and, as quickly as he could, stepped to the edge of the diving board and jumped off. Kevin dove right behind him. When the two boys scrambled out of the water, they agreed that they had never had more fun. "Let's do it again!" smiled Logan.

Answer each question.

Τ.	. Willy don't kevill and Logan go on the diant since mist:		

Why don't Keyin and Logan go on the Giant Slide first?



Reading Comprehension

Nam	ne : _ End time : _ End time :
2.	What is likely true about Kevin and Logan?
3.	Why do you think Logan wants Kevin to follow him?
4.	What is the weather probably like in this text?
5.	What do the boys learn from each other in this text?
6.	Which inference can be made, based on the text? A. The boys are not nervous after the dive. B. The water is too cold for diving. C. The rain is ruining the day. D. Logan's dad does not want him to dive.